
 
  
 
 

 
 
 

HISTORIC DISTRICT COMMISSION  
EXECUTIVE SESSION APPROVED MINUTES 

 
An executive session of the Historic District Commission was held on Thursday, October 
10, 2019 at 6:00pm in Room 201/201A.  
 
In attendance: Bill Harris, Randy Henkels, Wendy Van Wie, Scott Springer 
 
Town of Westport Staff: Daryn Reyman-Lock, Ph.D., Sara Harris, Operations Director 
 
Chairman Harris opened the executive session at 6:00pm.  
 
The Commission discussed the employment, performance and evaluation of Daryn 
Reyman-Lock, Ph.D., Historic Preservation Specialist. 

 
Chairman Harris motioned to adjourn the executive session. Vice Chair Henkels 
seconded the motion. Meeting adjourned 6:55pm.   
 

Bill Harris 
Historic District Commission Chair 
October 11, 2019 


